
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

March 15, 2014

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn Standing on the Promises Hymn # 518

Scripture Focus Ezekiel 20: 19, 20

Sabbath School Theme Daring and Strong-Headed Stephanie McIntyre

Bible Study  Discipling Spiritual Leaders Christine Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Joe Bergen

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Pastor Ken Corkum

Hymn of Praise Holy Sabbath Day of Rest Hymn # 381

Scripture Reading John 8: 7-11 Jane Smallwood

Children’s Time Debbie Marsh

Offering Church Budget Jane Smallwood

Prayer Song        As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn # 671

Morning Prayer Jane Smallwood

Special Music            

Sermon  Pastor Ken Corkum

A Dangerous Conscience

Closing Hymn Whiter Than Snow Hymn # 318

Benediction Pastor Ken Corkum

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 7:08 pm.              Next Week: 7:18 pm.

Announcements
May the grace of the Lord be with you all today! May you be blessed as you lift your heart to Jesus
in worship.

Our Church Social Committee has planned a special evening together today for all members and
friends. You are invited to come together here at the church at 5:00pm for a fellowship supper.
Bring your favourite part of a fruit salad supper (bread, muffins, popcorn, or fruit). Then, at 6:00pm,
join us for sundown vespers. At 7:15pm we head over for an evening of Bowling. All are
welcomed, and encouraged to bring a friend. 

"Unlocking Daniel" Seminar, a series of Bible study presentations on the Book of Daniel
presented by Ron Stagg, continues next week on Monday (March 17), as well as Tuesday (March
18) and Friday (March 21) at 7:00pm each evening. Invite friends and neighbours to join us in Bible
study. This week we will be studying Daniel chapters 5, 6 and 7. 

District Service - Next Sabbath, March 22, we look forward to having members from CBS church
joining us for worship, Communion Service and fellowship.  Please make it a part of your plan to
be present to praise the Lord and join the fellowship together in His name!

Next Scheduled Fellowship Meal (Potluck): Sabbath, March 22, following District Service.
Please plan to bring dishes that require little attention, or can warm themselves (crock pots!), so our
kitchen leaders can fully participate in the worship services as well. 

Next Breakfast Program Duty at Amalgamated Academy: March 24-28. All volunteers are
asked to speak to Pastor Jason about scheduling your time(s) as soon as possible.

We look forward to a special 13th Sabbath program with our children on March 29 during
Sabbath School. Also, we look forward to a special offering opportunity for the 13th Sabbath
mission projects. Sabbath school on that morning will have a special schedule. Welcome and Song
Service take place at 9:30am, with the Lesson study following at 9:45am. Our children will join us
at 10:20am. Please make this special program a part of your plans for March 29.  

Our Community Services ministry to support the local  Food Bank continues in the month of
March. All members and friends are encouraged to bring non-perishable food items and place them
in the basket in the porch/coat room to provide assistance to those that are without. All
contributions will be made together as a donation from our church to the Food Bank. 

Door to Door Ministry - In the coming weeks ahead, we are planning a special focussed
door-to-door ministry. If you are willing to participate, please speak to the pastor or Steve McIntyre
as soon as possible to confirm your participation and help. Thank you. 

"Real Questions - Bible Answers" Bible Studies are now on hold during the "Unlocking Daniel
Seminar". Regular Tues. night Bible Study meetings will resume on Tuesday, Apr. 8, at 7:00pm . 

Next Scheduled Sunshine Band: April 26 at Bay Roberts Retirement Centre. 

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Program  is  on hold until Thursday, May 1.
Announcements will be forthcoming regarding our start up at that time. 

Prayer Group -  Our next meeting for prayer and fellowship will take place following the Daniel
Seminar. Announcements will be forthcoming regarding the next meeting time and location. 

The pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young children. Members
and friends without children are encouraged to move forward to accommodate.

Remember in Prayer: Our church membership,  those who are sick, discouraged, or shut-in; Our 
Bible study and Daniel Seminar programs; Our  upcoming community outreach plans this spring,
specifically our neighbourhood outreach and our Health Night; for our church leaders worldwide to
have wisdom from the Lord just now; for our NL Board of Directors and administration.

NEXT SABBATH:      Sermon: Pastor Jason Williams Offering: VOAR


